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Monday 23rd October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Halton class will be visiting Halton Castle and Norton Priory on Thursday 9th November 2023. This trip is for 
the class to visit their class castle and to learn about the people who lived in the castle, where it is located and 
how the castle evolved around the River Mersey. Children will then go to the museum where they will 
complete a ‘Trip Through Time’ with museum staff and discover the history of the local area. 
 
Please note the following trip details: 

• Children will be travelling by coach. 

• Children will leave school at 9:40am and return to school for 3pm.  

• As all pupils are entitled to Free School Meals, they will be given a packed lunch from school. One can 
be provided from home if preferred.  

• Please ensure your child wears their full school uniform with a waterproof jacket/ coat and 
comfortable walking shoes/ wellies. 

• We will ask for a voluntary contribution of £15 per child, this can be payable via the school gateway 

app or in cash at the school office. 

 
Please complete the consent form and return to school by Wednesday 8th November 2023 to give 
permission, if this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 
 


